
Cobleskill Chapter 

You and a Guest are invited to the Annual End-of-Year 
Meeting & Luncheon 

 

Wednesday, May 17, 2017 

Champlin Hall 

(Upper lounge) 
 

11:30 a.m.— 1:00 p.m. 
Buffet Lunch 

 
 

A $5 deposit is required for all member tickets and is refundable when you 
attend the event.  Guest tickets cost $15 and are non-refundable. CASH ONLY. 
Stop by the UUP Office located in Old Gym 001 to pick up your tickets during 

office hours; Mon. and Tues., 8 a.m. to 2 p.m., and Thurs., 8 a.m. to 1 p.m.   
Tickets will be available until May 11th. 

 

Late Responses Cannot Be Accommodated 
Due To Space Limitations 


